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supportive parent groups need to be sustainable; system-wide training of 

staff and students; guidelines that are followed; dedicated and known 

staff to go to on LGBTQ issues 

 

Youth Development (GSAs; etc.) 
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Next Steps Next meeting of LGBTQ Steering Committee is Wednesday February 23 at 5:30pm. 

Participation on the Steering Committee will require a monthly meeting 
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